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Attachments: 
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PURPOSE:   
The City of High Point disposes of bio-solids from the wastewater system via incineration.  The current solids 
handling equipment was replaced and upgraded as part of a capital improvement project.  The upgrade included 
the installation of two new centrifuges, two new cake pumps, and rehabilitation of the incinerator to comply with 
new EPA air emission requirements.  
 
BACKGROUND:  
During testing of the start-up of the incinerator, a key component of the air emission system failed causing 
significant damage to the system.  A contract was bid and awarded to McGill Environmental for the hauling and 
disposal of biosolids from the Westside and Eastside Wastewater Treatment Plants for a period of 120 working 
days.  This is an extension of the existing contract with McGill Environmental to dispose of the biosolids for the 
Westside and Eastside Wastewater Treatment Plants for an additional six (6) months.  
 
BUDGET IMPACT:  
Funds are available for this project.  
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED:   
Public Services is recommending that Council approve the contract extension to McGill Environmental.  Public 
Services is estimating that the cost to dispose of biosolids for an additional six (6) months will be $400,000. 
 
 
 
 
 
 




